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PMFermiCOLPEm Resource

From: Govan, Tekia
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 6:08 AM
To: David S.
Cc: FermiCOL Resource; Muniz, Adrian
Subject: RE: NRC/DTE TeleConference Call Participation

Mr. Schonberger: 
 
The Federal Government was closed yesterday due to inclement weather.  Therefore the meeting 
that you mentioned was cancelled.  The meeting announcement request that if members of the 
public would like to participate in a NRC public meeting then they should contact the project 
manager.  There were 4 members of the public who contacted me to let me know that they were 
interested in participating.  And as such, the moment the government closed I contacted those 
4 individuals to inform them of the meeting cancellation.  In the future, if you wish to 
participate in any NRC public meetings, please contact the Project manager so that you, too, 
can be informed of any changes to a scheduled meeting that may not be able to be officially 
noticed due to closure of the Federal Government. 
 
Once this meeting is rescheduled, I will send you an email with the revised call in number. 
 
Tekia Govan 
301-415-6197 
________________________________________ 
From: David S. [dahvidi@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 7:29 PM 
To: Govan, Tekia 
Subject: NRC/DTE TeleConference Call Participation 
 
To: 
Tekia Govan, NRO/DNRL 
U.S. NRC 
Meeting Contact Person 
 
From: 
David Schonberger 
Ann Arbor, MI 
Individual 
dahvidi@hotmail.com 
 
Re: 
Docket No. 52-033-COL 
NRC/DTE COLA Safety Review 
Fermi, Unit 3 
 
Public Meeting -- TeleConference Call 
ADAMS ACCESSION NO. ML14024A112 
 
February 13, 2014 
 
Tekia Govan: 
 
Today, just before 1:00 pm EST, I attempted to participate in the scheduled NRC public 
TeleConference call referenced above.  At least one other person called in as well. 
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However, there was no indication that the meeting actually happened -- the line was inactive, 
and nobody from the NRC announced the status of the meeting.  Please clarify whether the 
meeting was cancelled, and, if so, please tell me the rescheduled date/time for the meeting, 
as well as any change in the telephone number or passcode.  (888) 922-9018 -- passcode 61136 
. 
 
By the way, Tekia Govan, if the NRC failed to announce ON THE TELEPHONE CALL the cancellation 
of the scheduled meeting, then I would say that the NRC poorly handled its communication with 
the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Schonberger 
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